September 8, 2017

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

You are cordially invited to attend Mansfield High School's Curriculum Night on Thursday, September 14. 2017. The purpose of this evening is to allow you to meet your child's teachers, receive an explanation of their classroom standards and expectations, facilitate communication and develop partnerships. By providing you with this opportunity, we hope that it will help you to monitor your child's progress, and ultimately lead to increased achievement and success.

Parents of **Grade 9** students (especially first time high school parents) are invited to attend a presentation by the Guidance Department in the auditorium at 5:45 pm.

The classroom portion of the program for all attendees will begin promptly at 6:20 pm in the auditorium with some opening comments from me. Then starting at 6:35 pm, parents/guardians will be able to follow their child's schedule. Below is the schedule for the entire evening:

| 5:45 pm<br>6:20 pm<br>6:35 pm | Grade 9 - Guidance presentation in the auditorium. Principal will address all parents in the auditorium. Parents follow student schedules. |                                                          |                                  |                                           |
|-------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------|-------------------------------------------|
|                               | Period 1<br>Period 2<br>Period 3<br>Period 4                                                                                               | 6:35 - 6:45<br>6:50 - 7:00<br>7:05 - 7:15<br>7:20 - 7:30 | Period 5<br>Period 6<br>Period 7 | 7:35 – 7:45<br>7:50 – 8:00<br>8:05 – 8:15 |

Please ask your child for a copy of their schedule and bring it with you that night so that you may follow it.

I hope that you will join us for Curriculum Night and I look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Mary L. Watkins

Mary J. Watki

Principal